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Both Glenbrook North and Glenbrook South theatre students attended the annual Theatre Fest at 
the University of Illinois in Champaign, an annual fest that brings together some of the best 
students in the state who are interested in theatre, on and off stage.  Competitions, performances 
and workshops are offered and provide a unique opportunity for students to deepen their 
knowledge about theatre.  A GBN team, under the direction of Joel Monaghan, competed in 
Tech Olympics, and the GBS Improv Group, under the direction of Beth Barber, was selected to 
perform at the Fest.    
 


